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RESOLUTION NO. 2248-17 
 
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE COMMISSION OF PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 1 OF 
SKAGIT COUNTY, WASHINGTON, RECOGNIZING DRINKING WATER WEEK, 
MAY 7-13, 2017 
 

 WHEREAS, water is our most valuable resource; and 

WHEREAS, safe and reliable drinking water is vital to ensuring the health of the 
citizens of Skagit county; and 

WHEREAS, we are all stewards of the water infrastructure upon which we 
depend now and into the future; and 

WHEREAS, Skagit PUD is a locally-controlled, not-for-profit utility owned by 
the citizens of Skagit county who have a voice in the water system that serves local 
communities; and 

WHEREAS, the customer-owners of Skagit PUD can do their part to ensure 
continued delivery of safe, reliable water by protecting source waters from pollution, 
practicing water conservation and getting involved in local water issues; and 

WHEREAS, Skagit PUD is dedicated to ensuring water delivered to our 
customer-owners is safe by making investments in infrastructure to maintain a quality 
system and operating efficiently to provide service at the lowest practical cost; and 

WHEREAS, awareness of the value and importance of safe water systems is 
critical to protecting and sustaining this vital resource for the citizens of Skagit county 
now and well into the future.   

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the week of May 7-13, 2017, be 
designated Drinking Water Week. 

ADOPTED by the Commission of Public Utility District No. 1 of Skagit County, 
Washington, at a regular meeting held this 9th day of May, 2017. 
 
 

        
Robbie Robertson, President 

 
 

        
Eron Berg, Vice President 

 
 
 ATTEST         

Al Littlefield, Secretary 


